
Changes to Committee’s Terms of Reference. 
 
4 There was submitted a report by the Director of Legal and Administration 
detailing a proposed update to Terms of Reference for Committees. 
 
After consideration, the Council approved the updated Terms of Reference as 
submitted. The approved updated Terms of Reference is printed as Appendix 1 to 
these minutes. 
 
 


